
Temporary closure of Avenue of Stars

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today
(November 27) that the Avenue of Stars will be temporarily closed from 6pm on
November 29 to 8am on December 1 for a event to be held at the venue. During
the period, members of the public and tourists are advised to refrain from
going to the Avenue of Stars. If necessary, please follow the venue staff's
instructions to pass through the area via Salisbury Road instead. 

     For details on the arrangements during the closure period, please visit
the Avenue of Stars Management Limited's website: www.avenueofstars.com.hk/en
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